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-~ (CARL DUFF MINISTRIES

Dear Supporter,

My family and | hope and pray you are doing well. We
are excited to announce we started services in our
building on the food side August 18 at TTAM and
switched to Wednesdays at 7PM. While we don't have
the sanctuary ready yet, we are thankful to be able to
have services in our building while working on itl God is

doing great things.

With that being said, we are still remodeling the building
and with that comes more need. Any donations would
be appreciated. Below are some pictures of what we've
done in the soon to be sanctuary, and the set up we

have for church.
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House of Hope Bible College

Starting August 26 at 6:30 p.m., we will be having a 10-week bible course. Ed and
Cheryl Maher will be teaching. Ed is a refired professor from a Christian university, and has
given his time to come teach. We are very excited to have him and his '
wife come out to us. This will be on the food side where our temporary

sanctuary is pictured above.

House of Hope Food Minisiry

The food Ministry is going very strong and we are growing at a fast rate!

We believe in bringing the gospel to people, even if it means we feed

them first!

Jesus spoke in Matthew 25:40, “‘Truly, | say to you, as you did if to one of the least of
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these my brothers, you did it fo me.

We currently have bought right at 150,000 lbs. of food since March. in the month of July alone,
we fed 5,485 people. This takes a lot of volunteers as we are open 5 days a week! If you or
e someone you know would like to volunteer at the building, we welcome
everyone! Also, anyone needing community service hours can come to
House of Hope for their community service hours. Again, we are so
thankful for all of our supporters and their donations to the ministry! It

does not go unnoticed.

Thank you for your continued prayer and support,
-Pasfor Carl Duff

If vou would like to donate, you can do so by:
- Sending a check to P.O. Box 722 Saint Clair Mo, 63077
- Visiting us online gt carlduffminisiries.com and scrolling down to the donate button or shop button
- Visiting us on Facebook: Cairt Duif Ministries
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